[image: image1.wmf] 

[image: image2.png]


District of Columbia Government

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Box 75115



Washington, DC  20013  


July 14, 2003

Charles Burger
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board, Suite 700
941 N. Capitol St. NE
Washington, DC 20002

Dear Mr. Burger:

We are writing in reference to the temporary CR request for Phish Tea café located on 1335 H Street, NE.  The Commission, at is regularly scheduled July 10, 2003 public meeting, voted not to object to the issuance of a temporary CR (Restaurant) license to the applicant, Mr. Andrew Harris.  If there are any questions, please contact me.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler, Chair

ANC 6A

e-mail: fengler6a02@yahoo.com
202-423-8868

cc:
Mr. Andrew Harris, Phish Tea cafe


ANC 6A Commission


Ms. Marie Delaney, Director, Alcoholic Beverage Regulation Administration
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